
THE UK'S LARGEST YOUTH
VOTE IS GOING ONLINE 

UK Youth Parliament will launch its annual ballot of young people on the 1st November
2020 as part of UK Parliament Week, and will run until 30th November. The UK-wide ballot
gives young people aged 11-18 the opportunity to shortlist the topics they feel are the most
important issues facing young people locally and across the UK.

Running since 2011, Make Your Mark has reached millions of young people with more than
850,000 young people from every corner of the country taking part in the summer of 2019.
In previous years, shortlisted issues have been debated in the House of Commons
chamber by Members of Youth Parliament.

STAGE 1: SIGN UP
FOR RESOURCES

Teaching resources to run the vote in lessons,
tutor/groups and assemblies will be shared on
1st November. To receive these resources sign

up: http://bit.ly/SignUpMakeYourMark

STAGE 2: RUN THE
VOTE 1ST-30TH
NOVEMBER
Topics announced and voting opens through 
the UK Parliament Week website. 11-18 year
olds will vote directly though the website;
voting once for the topic they think is most
important for young people across the UK. As
well, as a second vote on the topic they care
most about locally

STAGE 3: SEE THE
RESULTS 

Results will be announced in early December,
ahead of Members of Youth Parliament

debating the topics in the House of Commons
in 2021 (subject to a vote by MPs)

WWW.UKPARLIAMENTWEEK.ORG


